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March 25, 2019

To: Judge Hill and Commissioners

From: Jeff B. Durham, Engineering Projects Manager

Re: Change Order No. 1 to Contract with D.D.M. Construction Corporation for
Myers Park Parking Lot Construction
Contract No. 2018-336

The Engineering Department requests that the contract with D.D.M. Construction Corporation be 
increased to allow for additional concrete placement.

Collin County currently has a contract with DDM for the construction of concrete drives and 
parking areas at Myers Park.  The work being performed upgrades existing rock and asphalt 
surfaces to concrete.

The existing concrete drive/fire lane along the north side of The Landing is in poor condition. 
(see attached photo)  This section of concrete abuts one of the asphalt parking areas that has been
replaced with concrete by DDM.

We recommend replacing this additional section of drive/fire lane (see attached) under our 
current contract with DDM. The additional work would result in an increase of $41,958.46.
  
Commissioners Court’s approval is requested and we will be available to answer any questions 
you might have regarding this matter.


